
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

December 4, 2018 
 
 
Dear Neighborhood Council Friends and Colleagues,  
 
Since being appointed Chair of the City’s Health, Education and Neighborhood Councils 
Committee, I set out to review the current issues facing the Neighborhood Council 
System and hear from stakeholders about the challenges they face. After hearing from 
you, I introduced a motion (18-0467) that reflected the input received and instructed city 
staff to report back to the Committee with analyses and recommendations on the 
proposed reforms. 
 
This far, we’ve received dozens of neighborhood council community impact statements, 
numerous letters and emails from stakeholders, and reports and recommendations from 
the Board of Neighborhood Commissioners.  
 
The Health, Education and Neighborhood Councils Committee will be considering those 
recommendations at next Tuesday’s meeting (details below) and invite you to come 
share any additional thoughts or recommendations that your neighborhood council may 
have. Additionally, I would like to encourage you to circulate this invitation to local 
advocates and stakeholders who may be interested in contributing to the discussion. 
 
Meeting Details 
 
Time: 1:00PM 
Date: Tuesday, December 11, 2018 
Location: City Hall, Room 1010, 200 North Spring St., Los Angeles, CA. 90012  
 
Thank you for your continued service and contribution to the City’s neighborhood 
councils reform process and I hope to see you next week. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
David E. Ryu 
Councilmember, 4th District 

https://cityclerk.lacity.org/lacityclerkconnect/index.cfm?fa=ccfi.viewrecord&cfnumber=18-0467

